
ORDER OF WORSHIP 
September 29, 2019 

 
“Do not love the world or anything in the world. If anyone loves the world, love for the 

Father is not in them.” 1 John 2:15 
 

WELCOME/ANNOUNCEMENTS  

PRELUDE   “Take My Life”       Underwood 
 

CALL TO WORSHIP  

 

INVOCATIONAL PRAYER 

HYMN OF PRAISE      “Holy, Holy, Holy”        (Red #64) 

 

GREET ONE ANOTHER 

CHILDREN’S SERMON  
 

HYMN  OF PREPARATION: ”Jesus Calls Us”                                (Red 398) 

(PRAYER CARDS may be passed to the ushers at the end of the aisles)                                      

BLESSING OF PRAYERS SHAWLS AND BLANKETS 

MORNING PRAYER       

GIVING OF HIS TITHES AND OUR OFFERINGS  

OFFERTORY MUSIC: CELEBRATION SINGERS: “Woven Together”   
Soloist: Gabby Baranowski             

DOXOLOGY            (Red 95) 

 

PRAYER OF DEDICATION  
 

SCRIPTURE:   1 John 2: 12-17                                  (pg 1899) 

 
MESSAGE:   “The Love God Hates!”  
 
HYMN OF RESPONSE “Take Time to be Holy”       (Red #395) 

BENEDICTION   

POSTLUDE:   “Living for Jesus”          Peterson 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Check our website, www.stpaulsbrick.org for last week’s message    “This Is The Life!” 

GREETERS FOR TODAY’S SERVICES ARE: 
 

9:00am:            Pete Buckley 
 

10:45am:          Trupti Ashar 
 
 

ACOLYTES:     T.J. Oliveira and Abbey Johnson 
 

THE FLOWERS ON THE ALTAR are given by Collen and Tim 
Viva in celebration of Shadera Hope Viva’s Adoption 
 

 

THE SIGN UP CHART FOR THE FLOWERS ON 
THE ALTAR IS IN THE NARTHEX. 
We invite you to celebrate an event or remember 

loved ones by dedicating a flower arrangement to 

them. We all enjoy fresh flowers  at our services each 

Sunday, and you are welcome to take them home after the second 

service. The flowers cost $25.00. We ask that you please use the 

envelopes provided for your payment when you sign up. Payment 

must be received to order flowers. 

                                                              Thank you. 
 

 

LARGE PRINT HYMNALS are available. Please see an usher. 
Equipment is also available to assist you in hearing the services. If this 
would benefit you, please speak to an usher. 
 

HELP US MINISTER TO YOU! 
 

If you or anyone you know is ill or going into the hospital please call 

the Church office and let us know 732-458-2080. 
 

 

           
 
The Knitting and Crocheting Group will be providing coffee hour 
on September 29th.  We would like the congregation to know that 
we will have prayer shawls available on the altar for anyone who 
is in need of one.  We will also have baby blankets and lap 
blankets available in Norcross Hall for sale.  
 

http://www.stpaulsbrick.org/


THIS WEEK’S EVENTS 

 
SUNDAY   09/29 9:00AM TRADITIONAL WORSHIP SERVICE – SANCTUARY 

9:00  CHILDCARE- RM 2 
9:00 SUNDAY SCHOOL K- HIGH SCHOOL 
9:00 YOUNG ADULT SUNDAY SCHOOL 
10:10 FELLOWSHIP – NORCROSS HALL 
10:45  CONTEMPORARY WORSHIP SERVICE 
10:45 ADULT BIBLE STUDY – YOUTH ROOM 
6:00PM YOUTH GROUP – YOUTH ROOM 

   8:00 ALCOHOLICS ANONYMOUS – NORCROSS HALL 
 
MUSTARD SEED PRE-SCHOOL: MONDAY, TUESDAY, WEDNESDAY, FRIDAY 8:45AM- 11:45AM  

 

Church Office Hours: Monday – Friday, 9:00am – 4:00pm 
 
   

MONDAY  09/30 6:00PM STRONGER HEARTS FOR CHRIST- NORCROSS 
   7:00 PRAYER AVALANCHE – CHAPEL 

7:00 BIBLE STUDY - STAFF LOUNGE 
 
 

TUESDAY 10/01 NOON BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENTS DUE  
7:00PM ALANON GROUP – YOUTH ROOM 
7:00 MEN’S PRAYER GROUP – LIBRARY 
 
 

WEDNESDAY 10/02 6:00AM  MEN’S BREAKFAST 
10:00  THE QUILTERS - YOUTH ROOM 
10:30 LADIES SHARE - LIBRARY 
4:30 CHERUB CHOIR – 4 YR TO 1ST GRADE 
6:00 HANDBELL CHOIR- MUSIC ROOM 
6:00 VOLLEYBALL – NORCORSS HALL 
7:00 MID-WEEK WORSHIP – YOUTH ROOM 
7:30 PRAISE TEAM PRACTICE - SANCTUARY 
 

THURSDAY 10/03 6:00PM STRONGER HEARTS FOR CHRIST- NORCROSS 
   7:00 TRUELIFE YOUTH GROUP – YOUTH ROOM 
   7:00 BOY SCOUTS TROOP #33 – NORCROSS HALL 
   7:00 CAROL CHOIR – 2nd GRADE TO 5TH GRADE 

7:00 CELEBRATION CHOIR – 6TH GRADE TO 12TH GRADE 
8:00 CHANCEL CHOIR- MUSIC ROOM – 10TH GR.- ADULT 
 

FRIDAY  10/04 8:30AM BULLETIN TEAM – LIBRARY 
7:00PM BIBLE STUDY – LIBRARY 

 
 

SATURDAY  10/05 7:00AM MEN’S DISCIPLE – YOUTH ROOM 
   6:00PM   FELLOWSHIP DINNER – NORCROSS HALL 
 

SUNDAY   10/06 9:00AM TRADITIONAL WORSHIP SERVICE – SANCTUARY 
9:00  CHILDCARE- RM 2 
9:00 SUNDAY SCHOOL K- HIGH SCHOOL 
9:00 YOUNG ADULT SUNDAY SCHOOL 
10:10 FELLOWSHIP – NORCROSS HALL 
10:45  CONTEMPORARY WORSHIP SERVICE 
10:45 ADULT BIBLE STUDY – YOUTH ROOM 
6:00PM PASTOR’S BIBLE STUDY 
6:00 YOUTH GROUP – YOUTH ROOM 

   8:00 ALCOHOLICS ANONYMOUS – NORCROSS HALL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
  Let’s talk Turkey! 
Wouldn’t it be great if every household in our community could 

celebrate Thanksgiving with plenty on their holiday table? The 

good news is that our pantry has been blessed with plenty to share 

this year! Our abundance is because of your generosity. So….thank 

you, St. Paul’s! 

Now, we need to locate those households that could use a little help. 

No one has to prove their need. It can all be kept confidential. 

Anyone is eligible! We simply want to find enough people who would 

want a Thanksgiving food basket.  Our hope is that our food baskets 

will help ease the “demand$” of the season in some small way. Please 

ask around. Maybe a neighbor, some relatives, new parents, single 

parents… we just need to sign them up to get an estimate of how 

many baskets to make. These baskets will be ready for pick up on 

Monday, November 25th. Deliveries will also be possible. Please notify 

Sue Lindstrom at 732-903-4242 or SueL3257@gmail.com by Oct. 

4th. 

 

 

Adult Bible Study 
 

Both Classes to be facilitated by Bill Propert 
 

Starting September 22nd Adult Bible Study will be held in the Youth Room from 
10:45am to 11:45am. We will be starting in 2nd Corinthians Chapter 1.  
All are Welcome.  
 
Starting October 3rd in the library. We will be starting our sermon notes and 
the scripture of Past Sunday. The time of the class is 7:00pm to 7:45pm while 
the Carol Choir are meeting. All are welcome. 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
Your donations to our rummage sale are 
appreciated. We have learned from past experiences 
NOT to include the items below in our sale inventory. 
Please call Diane M at 732.840.1935 to address 
unique donation offers.  
 

• Auto parts 

• Ammunition 

• Baby equipment 

• Bed pillows 

• Book sets. ie: encyclopedias 

• Box springs, mattresses 

• Box TVs 

• Computers, computer equipment 

• Construction debris, materials 

• Copiers, scanners 

• Humidifiers 

• Items that require gas or oil to run 

• Large furniture, appliances or exercise 

• Lawn mowers, weed whackers 

• Paint, stains 

• Textbooks 

• Tires 

• Used bike helmets 

• Venetian blinds 

• Waterbeds 

• Weapons 
 

 
 

mailto:SueL3257@gmail.com


We ask that the congregation 

consider… 
 

Just an hour of your time would make a huge 

difference. Please think about helping either on: 

 

• October 11th for room set up 

• October 12th for clean up assistance 

 

In an effort to improve overall 

rummage sale operations, the 

committee is seeking a few more 

people to join our team. 

 
For more details, please contact Diane Mansfield at 

732-840-1935 or dijoe4788@gmail.com   

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
Rummage Sale is….. 

THE BIGGEST FUNDRAISER OF THE SEASON! 
Please help us… We NEED your support. 

 

Many hands make light 
work. 

One person = 20 hours 

Twenty people = 1 hour 

 
It’s simple math. If enough people will volunteer just one 
hour, beginning at 1:45pm on Saturday, October 12th, we 

will be able to clean up everything within 60 minutes. 
This rummage sale is a HUGE 

 

 

Maple Leaf Homework Club 

 
The Maple Leaf Kids Homework Club is starting a new year on 

Tuesday, October 8, 2019. The children in the program live in a 

low income community and often lack the help needed from 

parents to succeed in school.  

Volunteers from several area churches help guide and tutor the 

children (grades 1-12) with their homework on Tuesday afternoons 

from 2:30-5:00pm at the Maple Leaf Clubhouse (by the pool at 255 

Sawmill Rd). Volunteers can choose to help for one or more 

Tuesdays each month. If you are willing to serve the children of 

our nearby community or want to learn more about it, there will 

be two identical volunteer meetings on Tuesday, Sept 17th and 

24th at the Maple Leaf Clubhouse (by the pool at 255 Sawmill Rd), 

from 7:00-8:00pm. For more information, please contact  

Tom O’Hearn at 732-581-6365. 

 

Maple Leaf Children School Supplies 

 We are preparing for the new school year with supplies and a 

sponsorship program to help the children start off to a strong start for 

school. The children in the program live in a low income community and 

often lack the daily necessities that are needed to succeed in school.  

If you are interested in sponsoring a Maple Leaf child or children in 

grades 1-12 of a local school with school supplies, see the list of items 

needed below which can be put in a box located in the Narthex. 

Items needed: pencil cases, pens, pencils, erasers, crayons, colored 

pencils, washable markers, single notebooks, composition books, folders, 

binders, glue stick, small scissors, and loose leaf paper. Maybe a bible 

scripture. 

If you have any questions, contact Hector Meza or Tom O’Hearn. 

Thank you for your willingness to serve the children of our surrounding 

community! 

mailto:732-840-1935
mailto:dijoe4788@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance for September 22, 2019 

 

Worship Attendance Last Sunday  191 
 
Sunday School               47 
 

MORTGAGE UPDATE: 

 

The mortgage balance as of September 1, 2019 is $816,820 

 

Administrative Information  
 

Communications 
 

E-Mail Announcements and Prayer Requests 
If you would like to be on the church e-mail list to receive announcements, 
reminders of upcoming events and prayer requests, e-mail your information to 
penrodt@Comcast.net. 

 
 

All Circuit Rider articles should be e-mailed to Nancy Penrod at 
penrodt@Comcast.net.  If you do not have access to a computer you can drop it 
off in the office or call Nancy at 732- 458-7641.  All articles should be sent to Nancy 
by the 10th of the month prior to publication.   
 

Bulletin Notices-All information to be included in the Bulletin is due to the church 

office by Tuesday at Noon. If you have access to e-mail, please send your Bulletin 

announcement via e-mail to Office@stpaulsbrick.org. 

 
 

PASTORAL STAFF 
Alan Darby  PastorAl@stpaulsbrick.org                  Pastor 
Hector Meza  Hector.Meza@stpaulsbrick.org    Dir. Of Youth Ministries 
Barbara Estelle  Bestelle@stpaulsbrick.org           Dir. Music/Organist 
Judy Propert, Janet Post         Choir Directors 
Cathy Applegate, Pam Snyder          Choral Accompanists 
Peggy Blomquist, Judy and Bill Propert          Congregational Care 
Melissa Jensen  Office@stpaulsbrick.org          Administrative Asst. 
Bill Nadler, Gary Deal, Al Primrose, Kevin Albora                                                  Sextons 
   
Website Address:   http://www.stpaulsbrick.org 
Church Office  Office@stpaulsbrick.org 
 

MISSIONARIES 
Andy & Lizet Bowen andy.bowen@wgm.org  Paraguay 
Joy Phillips  Joy.Phillips@wgm.org  Kenya 
Cypress Missions  info@cypressmissions.com   
Step of Faith  stepoffaithministries.org     Haiti 
C.R.U (The Kays)  matthew.kay@cru.org   N.Y.C. 

 
Our weekly events are updated frequently to keep you posted on the happenings of the 
church. 

https://www.facebook.com/stpaulsbrick/ 
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mailto:penrodt@Comcast.net
mailto:Office@stpaulsbrick.org
mailto:PastorAl@stpaulsbrick.org
mailto:BEstelle@stpaulsbrick.org
mailto:Office@stpaulsbrick.org
http://www.stpaulsbrick.org/
mailto:Office@stpaulsbrick.org
mailto:andy.bowen@wgm.org
mailto:Joy.Phillips@wgm
mailto:info@cypressmissions.com
mailto:matthew.kay@cru.org
https://www.facebook.com/stpaulsbrick/


 

Bus Trip!!!!! 

Only 17 Seats Left on the Bus!!!!  

Bus trip to Surflight Theater in Beach Haven, N.J. 

Show : “Tis the Season” - Thursday, December 12, 2019 

Pick-Up at St Paul’s    10:00am – 6:30pm 

Price is $75.00 Per Person  

Includes: Lunch at the Black Whale, Ticket for show, 

 Bus ticket and all tips! 

Sign up with Joy Matovsky -  732-458-9628 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YOUTH MUM FUNDRAISER 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Christmas Store Items Needed! 
 

As part of the Christmas Store families are supplied with a toiletry kit.  

The following items are needed for the kits: Wrapped bars of soap, Tooth 

paste and new brushes (in packages), new Combs and brushes, 

deodorant, box of Band-Aids, hand sanitizer and baby powder, shampoo 

and lotion.  
 

Please do not donate any type of medications (Tylenol, etc.) as we are 

not allowed to distribute these. 
 

Thank you!  

 

YOUTH MUM FUNDRAISER 
 

Sizes available: 6” and 9”. 
 

Possible colors: White, Yellow, Pink, Lavender, Purple, Bronze, Red. 
 

These are the colors on the order sheet, however colors can not be 
guaranteed. 
 

6” are $6 each or 2/$10. 
 
9” are $8 each or 2/$15. 
 
Proceeds will go toward funding the various mission trips / spiritual 
retreats the youth go to each year. 
 
If you are interested in pre- ordering your mums. Please fill out slip 
below  
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Name 
 
Phone : 
 
6” Plant _____________________ $6.00 
 
9” Plant _____________________ $8.00 
 


